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	Text1: 
To: Parents and Students of Louise ISD
From: Dr. Garth Oliver
Date: 9/22/2020
RE: Remote learning


Remote learning has been a suggested response to those concerned about returning to school during COVID. However, this approach has not been successful for more than a handful of students. The effort required of our teachers and administrators will no longer be divided by the requirements of offering remote learning beginning Tuesday, September 29, 2020. If we begin to see health concerns develop, we will revisit this topic. If your child tests positive for COVID, we will offer instructional support just as we would for any other illness. Any additional online support needs will be determined by the teachers.

Monday is an in-service day for our teachers and a holiday for our students. Please prepare to make a decision that best suits your family. I am not mandating that your family chooses to return to school. Yet, I am suggesting that you make a decision that continues to provide the appropriate needs of your children. Options that are suitable for the compulsory education laws include: 

                    1. Come to school face to face
                    2. Withdraw to home school
                    3. Enroll in a private school
                    4. Request transfer status to a district that offers remote learning

Thank you for working with our district through this very strange time. If you have COVID concerns, we will honor any reasonable request that you would need to make you and your child feel safe. We are Blessed to be in Louise. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Garth Oliver


